
From: Jeremy Schultes <jschultes@frhssd.org>

Good morning,

Thanks for working with us the past sixteen weeks! It’s been a FUN learning experience! It’s almost 
like you have done this for a while ☺

Enjoy the holiday weekend!

Jeremy

Hello to the TWO GOOroos of the Staffing Fix!

I do want to say thank you for always taking special time to go through our reports and highlight 
our wins.  Sometimes when you are too close to a painful situation, it is hard to see the progress 
being made.  We were slow to start but, looking back, we can definitely see that the process 
changes are making a difference!  We are excited to start round #2 and continuing to solid up our 
processes as we implement them throughout Fall River Health Services.

Thank you again.
Be Blessed beyond measure ☺

Dawn Hurney RN BSN
Director of LTC
Seven Sisters Living Center
1201 Hwy 71 South
Hot Springs SD 57747
https://frhssd.org
605-745-8910 ext. 2315
c. 605-759-3763

Our Community at Heart


